
BaNcon UirlrvnRsrry Gurnns AND Scours

CLUB REPIRT (Swrnusrn - Novtuern)

Afier the sad loss ol'sorne (but thanlrfully not all!) of our rnost charistnatic tnetnbers.
BUGS sau, the retum ol many of its previous rncrnbcrs and the recruitrnent of a

number committed and enthusiastic neu rnetnbcrs aftcr our successtul fresher's fair at

Scruidipity this year.

We havejumped straight into developing thc activities and evens BUGS host and

attend. *'ith our socials including lnurder lnystcries. the obligatory and ever popular
trip to the lun centre and we'r'e bcen gctting out and about r.vith locals too. BUGS
havehosted a Hallowe'en Disco and a Jarnboree on the,fur and Intemet station for the
Guides and Scouts in the area and wc also shou'ed our faces at the rernenrbrance
parade in Bangor.
Whilst striving to continue to be the best society Bangor SU has to ofl-er we havc bcen

experirnenting u,ith what else' wc can provide our mernbers and are looking to give
lnore structured supporl lirt the Duke of Edinburgh Award, particularly the expedition
rcquirLucnts by working urth the Guide and Scout DofE supervisors.
We continuc to rernain stable and will be focusing on fundraising to support a bettcr
social and eventful society.
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